
Hunter Hill III Residents Association 

Autumn Newsletter 

 

A warm welcome to all of our new neighbors! 
 

Meet your Board members: 
President: Rich Falzone 
Vice President: David Meece 
Treasurer: Jodi Conway 
Secretary: Barbara DeBiase 
Board Director: Michael Clark 
Board Director: Susan Dunn 

 

Annual Meeting postponed 
Due to the pandemic, we will 
reschedule our Annual meeting 
once restrictions have been 
lifted. If you have questions or 
concerns, please reach out to 
Rich Falzone 
at richfalz@gmail.com 

  

  

  

We are thrilled to welcome 2 new Board members 
 

Vice President: David Meece, a Cape Cod native, moved to Hunter Hill last 
November with his wife Melissa and their 2 young children, Ben and Ella. 
Board Director: Susan Dunn, has been living in Hunter Hill since 2016 with her 
husband Nick and their two young daughters, Abby and Riley. 
 
Thank you for volunteering to help make our neighborhood a wonderful place to 

live. Welcome Susan and David! 
 

  

  

SPOTLIGHT ON STREETLIGHTS 
We are making plans to keep our streets well-lit for everyone's safety. We need another 
homeowner to join us on the Streetlight Replacement Committee. This will be an on-
going group that will meet every other month, or as needed, to assess and plan for 
repairing or replacing our streetlights. 
 

Please contact Rich Falzone at richfalz@gmail.com if you would like to join this 
important neighborhood committee. 

The street you light might be your own! 

 
 

 

 

 

  

  

Dues Update 
 

We are grateful to the 97% of our 
neighbors who have paid their 2020 
dues! As you know, this commitment 
keeps our association strong and our 
neighborhood beautiful. As a 

 
 

 

 Thank you to all of our 
responsible pet owners. 

 
 
Please do your part to keep our 
neighborhood clean and beautiful. 
 

 
 

 

 



reminder to those who have not yet 
paid, please contact Rich Falzone 
at richfalz@gmail.com if you need to 
arrange a payment plan. 

 

Don't be a poop, clean up after 
your pooch! 
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